
JAG Office Consolidates in New Location 

On 29 September 2010, the Office of the Staff Judge Advocate (OSJA) will be open for business in Bldg. 
2839 on Way St. on Main Post.  The move to the newly renovated Bldg. 2839 will allow the JAG office to 
be reconsolidated under one roof after the original JAG office in Bldg. 5 was destroyed by arson in 
February 2009. 

Client services, including both the Legal Assistance and Claims offices will be located on the first floor of 
Bldg. 2839 convenient to parking and the handicapped accessible Main Entrance on the building’s West 
side (Ashley Ave.).  The Administrative Law and Criminal Law divisions’ offices are located on the second 
floor.   

The OSJA, including the Legal Assistance and Claims offices, will be closed on 24-28 September 2010 to 
facilitate the move to the new location.  The telephone numbers for all OSJA offices will remain the 
same, including the numbers for Legal Assistance (545-3281) and Claims (545-2285).  Upon reopening on 
29 September, all legal services provided by the JAG Office will be available from Bldg. 2839.  Go to our 
website https://www.benning.army.mil/sja/tax.htm for details regarding directions, hours of operation, 
and a listing of legal services available. 

See below for a map to the new location. 

   

Trial Defense Services will remain at its current location in Bldg. 65 on Main Post.  The MCOE Court-room 
will remain in Bldg 4 Classroom 33 until a new court-room is completed in October 2010.     
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